
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE  OCTOBER 25, 2021  

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 PM by Alderperson Gene Frings with the following roll 

call: 
 

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived 

Kim Olson Alderperson Absent  

Bob Smith Alderperson Present  

Gene Frings Alderperson Present  
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Approve the Minutes of the September 27, 2021 Meeting 

RESULT: APPROVED [UNANIMOUS] 

MOVER: Bob Smith, Alderperson 

SECONDER: Gene Frings, Alderperson 

AYES: Smith, Frings 

ABSENT: Olson 

CITIZEN COMMENTS 

None.  

OTHER ITEMS OF DISCUSSION/POSSIBLE ACTION 

Discuss with Possible Action Resolution Regarding Essential Right to Earn 

Ald. Riese put this on the agenda.  Sara discussed it with Claire.  Ald. Smith agreed with the 

League of Municipalities that it was unnecessary and preemptive. He doesn't believe we can 

make a resolution saying we don't like what the governor is going to say before he does it.  Ald. 

Riese wanted to clarify.  This isn't preemptive legislation.  He strongly disagrees with Attorney 

Silverman.  It is the city saying that if this happens again, that we have your back if someone 

says you are not an essential worker.  We have the ability to make it pending legal review.  Some 

people were out of work or had to shut their doors.  This is a preemptive call to action.  Ald. 

Smith questioned what would have happened if we would've had this in place.  Sara clarified the 

unlawful delegation of legislative authority.  They can't tell the next Council what they can or 

can't do.  The Council can pass any resolution, but whether it would hold up in court is another 

story.  Ald. Riese still disagrees.  Attorney Silverman noted that you don't know what is going to 

happen in the future.  Ald. Frings believes it's a redundancy and does not recommend it.  

No motion.  

ADJOURNMENT 

Adjourn at 7:42 p.m. 

Motion 

RESULT: APPROVED [UNANIMOUS] 

MOVER: Bob Smith, Alderperson 

SECONDER: Gene Frings, Alderperson 

AYES: Smith, Frings 

ABSENT: Olson 
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Sara Decker, City Clerk  


